
Update 26th March 2021 
 
 
 

Good morning, 
  
We have decided to hold Sports Day on Wednesday 30th June this year and our 
reserve date is Wednesday 7th July. I am hoping restrictions will have been lifted by 
then and that you will all be able to attend. If not, we will try to plan a Sports Day for the 
children in their bubbles and will take lots of photos to share with you afterwards. 
  
We usually start at 11am and families picnic on the field at lunchtime (or anywhere 
within the school building if it rains as much as it did in 2019!). I will send out more 
specific information nearer the time but know you may need notice to book time off 
work to attend. 
  
If you have any concerns or queries regarding your children please use the 
widewell.office@horizonmat.com email address. This is only accessed by admin and 
senior staff at school and enables me to have an additional overview of what's going 
on. 
  
If you have a support request that we may be able to help with, please contact Mrs 
Turner, our Parent Support Adviser, who may be able to signpost you to some help 
within the city. You can also find some useful advice for parents on the school 
website here. 
  
I hope you all have a great weekend. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Claire Prynne 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

https://comms.eschools.co.uk/l/ppyMwjU3esmhpA5Mwkx8Og/p763Ct0892Z3X5PMv1hd8vNQfw/STtEt5B0dpFvE7ypsq8N6Q

